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Development, Enterprise and Environment 

Caner 114thonagh 
London Borough of Camden 
Development Control 
Planning Services 
Town Hal 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 

Dear Conor 

RECEIVED 

Culture .5. Environment 

Our ref; 06P/3224/PR 
Your ref: 2013/7616/P 
Date: 6 December 2013 

Town & Country Planning Act  1990 (as amended); Greater London Authority 
Ac t  1999 & 2007; Town 8. Country Planning (Mayor o f  London) Order 2008. 
79 Camden Road and 86-100 St Pancras Way 
Local Planning Author i ty  Reference: 2013/7646/P 

Thank you for consulting the Mayor of London in respect of the above application of potential 
strategic importance, which your Council validated on IS November 2013. 

Under Article 4(2) of the above Order the Mayor has six weeks from the date of receipt to provide a 
statement setting out whether he considers the application complies with his London Plan and his 
reasons for taking that view. 

hereby give notice that your letter was received on 5 December 2013 referring to the above 
application. However, the relevant planning documents were not attached. I would be grateful if 
you could forward the documents to the Planning Decisions Unit as soon as possible. The six week 
period referred to in Article 4 (2) of the above order will not start until these documents are 
received. 

The application has been allocated to Sarah Considine who can be reached on 020 7983 5751 or 
email sardhcomdin@lartdon.gov.uk 

A copy of this letter has been forwarded to the agent for information. 


